Tuesday Night May 9th
At the Pool Clubhouse
Stgn—up sheet will be at the Golf Club Snack Bar starting
May 2nd.
All Tradition Residents are welcome
Seoft Drinks and Popcorn are provided.
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Everyane is mv1ted to join the Tradition Ladncs Coffecs

These coffees are always held at the Pool Clubhouse on the 3rd
Tuesday of each Month at 9:30 am.
Coffees for the next three months will be held on:
May 16
June 20
July 18
Please call Lorraine Dwyer at 237-7669 with any questions.
(A $1.00 donation would be apprecnated )

SUMM@I?TN\@ Pal?TY
ar THe BeacH!

' 5aTURDAY, JUNE 24TH
$12.50 PER PERSON/$25.00
PER COUPLE

(Tradition Social Committee will supply beer, ice and paper
products/utensils). Please bring hors d'oeuvres, etc.
Dance music by our favorite DJ - Micky!

Details to follow with sign-up sheet.

Check confirms your dance reservation.

;
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From the TPOA President’s Corner
by Dick Hajec, President TPOA

The first quarter of Y2K is now his-
tory. Did you encounter any of those dreaded problems
that were so feared before the end of 19997 1 haven’t
and 1 have not heard of anyone who has. The only
Y2ZK problem we all face at this time of the year is not
unique fo this new millenmum. It is paying our taxes.
But, then again, if you are paying, that only means your
income is high enough to warrant payment. We all
complain about our taxes, but we will never escape
paying our share.

Our operating expenses through the end of
February are well under budget even after purchasing
pool supphies in bulk to obtain volume discounts. Each
of us received a copy of the year 2000 operating budget
with the announcement of the March Annual Meeting,
Examination of these numbers, and comparison to prior
years, reveal that each year our expenses increase as
certain costs increase because we have been a growing
community. For example: electricity costs increase be-
cause we have more street lights; we pay more as an
Association, to the Willbrook Road Maintenance Dis-
trict, and our payments to Chicora increase also be-
cause we have more TPOA members. These types of
expense increases will stabilize by the end of 2000
when the community will be completely closed out
with Centex. Since our year 2000 budget is based on
375 lots being sold, and the total “build out” number is
405, the year 2001 budget will most likely be higher
than year 2000. However, only inflationary pressures
should influence future budgets.

Our Board of Directors organizational meeting
resulted in the following residents being elected:

President—Richard G. Hajec
Vice President—Ronald A. Brugge
Secretary/Treasurer—Maurice (Moe) Blais

We have also created a special committee that is
studying the value of repair and operation of the fountain at
the Willbrook Boulevard entrance to our community .

One final note: please remember that all of your
operating committees and directors are voluntary positions.
This is your community. We can always use more volun-
teers to keep it a fun place, a clean place, and safe place to
live.

s

Water Aerobics
by Rosemary Gallagher

Water Aerobics officially starts on May 22nd if
the water temperature is acceptable. Please check our cal-
endar of events for the dates and times. All residents are
welcome. Come out for a little fun and exercise. Don’t
forget to bring your “noodle”!

Memorial Day Golf Tournament
Tradition Golf Club
80 Players
Sign up sheet at Golf Clubhouse
First week of May
Tee Times begin at 7:34 am
inciudes: Golf - Lunch - Prizes

Arts and Crafts

Arts and Crafis classes can be held at the Pool
Clubhouse if there is enough interest. We have an instruc-
tor to teach class. The fourth Tuesday morning of each
month is being considered. Volunteers are needed to coor-
dinate opening and closing the Clubhouse and to be respon-
sible for clean up.

Several hours are required to complete a project.
You may wish to bring a bag lunch. Also bring basic craft-
ing supplies: needles (sewing and embroidery) scissors,
white glue, glue gun, glue sticks and unwaxed dental floss.

Classes are limited and reservations are required for
those creating a craft. The instructor, coming from Little
River, would like at least 10 crafters.

Call Tina Naumann at 237-2799. Tina is coordinat-
ing this activity for all Tradition residents. You can also
leave a name and phone number in Tina’s newspaper box at
14 Boatmen Drive.
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Tradition Golf Tournament
Tuesday, July 4th
Giant Raffle * Barbecue
Great Prizes For Winners

Come and join your neighbors and friends to celebrate
Independence Day.
Sign up sheet will be at the Golf Clubhouse the week of
June 26th.

Sponsored by the Tradition Social Committee

PRI
?
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Tradition Golf School

Tip of the Month
by Steve Dresser, Director, Tradition Golf School

“Steer the Car for a better release”

One of the most common swing flaws we encoun-
ter is a breakdown of the left arm and wrist (for right
handed players) at the through impact. Often the elbow
bends, and the wrist collapses, creating a flipping action
with the hands and a chicken wing in the arm. This often
happens due to improper rotation of the arms through im-
pact. To picture proper rotation and a full release of the
club, imagine turning a steering wheel in a car to the left.
Note how the arms cross over without any bending at the
elbows or wrists. Apply this same technique to your golf
swing and you will be well on your way to crisper,
straighter shots. .

TRADITION
Riders Club

John Carroll is interested in forming a riders club for mo-
torcycle enthusiasts. If you ride or have an interest please,
call John at 237-0217 or email him at dprint@sccoast.net.

Ladies Investment Club

Ladies—Do you have an interest in
forming an investment club?
We have had some inquiries......
Please let me hear from you—I will
be glad to get it started.

Call Bobbie Fleiss at 235-0990 with
your interest

Habitat for Humanity
Announces their Third Annual
Georgetown County Golf Tournament
Saturday, June 10th
8:00 am Shotgun Start
At Wachesaw Plantation East
Entry Fee: $75.00 per person
(includes luncheon and participation in all contests)
Win a Jaguar with a Hole-in-one
Team Play is Captain’s Choice

Teams may be 4 men, 4 women, or mixed
Checks are made payable to:
Habitat for Humanity Golf Tournament and mailed to:
Joseph Alba
44 Muirfield Drive
Pawleys Island, SC 29585
For more information call: 237-7154

Habitat for Humanity is currently building a house for
a family in Andrews. I have been working with the
family and have found that they are in need of furniture
and other household items. If you have anything to do-
nate, I know the family would greatly appreciate your

caring.
Nancy Gaffney 237-4165
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Building and Grounds
by Ron Brugge

Walt Murren is the new Chairman of the B&G
Committee. Walt has been very active in the community
helping out on our clubhouse repairs. Working with Habi-
tat for Humanity also keeps himn busy along with tennis
and golf.
John Sharp is the latest new member of the B&G
Comumittee.
The trash cleanup in late March was very success-
ful. Our thanks to 60 homeowners who showed up and
collected 2 pickup truck loads of trash.
Since the Tradition Development is nearly com-
plete, the B&G Committes has divided the members into
areas of responsibility. This will enable you to notify the
responsible member if something needs attention in the
common areas. This includes such things as street lights
that are out, damaged signs, street repair, or anything gen-
eral about the clubhouse, pool, and/or common areas.
¢ Team 1 members are Tom Smith, Ralph Burg, Kurt
Fuller, and Jack Sullivan. Their area includes the
Willbrook entrance, Deacon Drive to Tradition Club
Drive (TCD), and all streets to the east of Deacon
Drve.

¢ Team 2 members are Linda Mendicino, Marita Ver-
cellotti, Ginni Swenson. Their area begins at Deacon
Drive and TCD and goes west to where Historic Lane
Crosses TCD.

¢ Team 3 members are Walt Murren, Ron Brugge, and
John Sharp. The area begins at Historic Lane and goes
to Kings River Road.

¢ Team 4 is Wayne Conrad. Wayne has Sand Fiddler
Drive, Lamplighter, and Monarch Court.

It is the committee’s intention for this new ar-
rangement to improve communications, and get items that
need attention to the correct people for further action.

The swimming pool is ready for the brave ones
that like to swim in 64 degree water. There are only a few
reminders that need to be brought to your attention:

The key you received at closing is needed to enter the

pool area.

2. ltis against DEHEC regulations to prop the gate open.

No glass is allowed in the pool area.

4. Running, pushing and throwing people into the pool is
not allowed.

5. In case of an emergency, there is a telephone on the
clubhouse wall.

6. PLEASE lower the umbrellas as you leave.

7. Deposit all trash in the containers.

[y

joe

Let’s make this another enjoyable and SAFE
summer.

Frequently asked questions
with their answers:

Q- Who 1s responsible for the green utility boxes
located in the front yards?

A - The electrical (larger green) box belongs to
Santee Cooper (237-9222). The tall (square)
light green box belongs to GTE (1-800-483-
4000). The small round green box is for TV
and belongs to Time Warner (913-7941).

Q- How do I purchase a new mailbox and post
that is required to match all others?

A~ Order it from Sign It Quick at 293-9855.

Q-  What color and where can I get the paint to
match the mail box post?

A- The color is Niagara Mist which is available
from Sherwin Williams in Murrells Inlet at
651-3718.

Q- If a storm drain is stopped up, who do I call?

A - Call Georgetown Roads and Bridges at 546-
7447.

Q- If the water in the main water line breaks or
the main sewer line out at the street stops up or
breaks, who do I call?

A Call Georgetown Water and Sewer at 546-
8408.

Q- If the street light is out, who do I call?

A - Call Santee Cooper at 237-9222. Give them

“the pole mumber. (It is on the yellow sticker
about 4 feet up and usually starts with the
letter “L™). 1t is a great help to Santee Cooper
to either give your house number or tag the
pole. You can also call a member of the
Building and Grounds Committee

Ladies Nine-Holer Golf
By Dottie Kelly
Gals put a littte DRIVE in your life! Join our
Ladies Nine Holers—strictly for beginners—duffers

and the like. Great fun. Golfing is every Tuesday.
Please call Dottie Kelly at 237-1898 or Eileen

Sunderland at 237-7573 to sign up and obtain more de-
tails. Come on out and PUTT around the course with

S,
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Tradition Golf Club

by Robert Spangler and Staff
There are some new faces at the Tradition Club.
Jetemy Wiernasz (pronounced wur-nace) comes to us
from the Heritage Club. Jeremy is a graduate of the PGM
program at Methodist College. He is originally from Mas-
sachusetts and has been in the Myrtle Beach area for three
years. The other new face is actually a familiar one.
Gavin from the pro shop has taken over the food and bey-
erage department. He has several years experience in the
restaurant industry and is already making a big impact.
We’ll put his fish and chips up against anybody’s on the
beach!

Spring is upon us and we are looking forward to a
fun-filled summer. There are many tournaments sched-
uled during the summer months, so keep an eye out in the
member room for the schedule.

The Tradition Club is known for having some of
the best Bermuda greens on the Grand Strand. Please help
us keep it that way by repairing your ballmark and another
on every green. Remember, an un-repaired ballmark can
take weeks to heal itself, but a repaired ballmark only
takes days.

Iradition Club 2000 Tournament Schedule
8/14—Scores Tournament—=80 players 1:30 pm
shotgun
5/25—Ladies Member/Guest—64 players 8:08 am
T-Times
S/127—"A” Players Tour—64 players 8:17 am T-Times
5/28—Memorial Day Scramble—80 players 7:30 am
T-Times (members) '
6/3—Pawleys Island Cup for Camp Baskerville—8:30 am
and 1:30 pm shotgun—120 players each (Closed)
6/6-—COURSE CLOSED FOR MAINTENANCE
6/17—St. Michael’s Tournament—120 players 8:45 am
shotgun '
6/21—June Bug Scramble—80 players 7:17 am T-times
(Members)
6/24—Lions Club Tournament—120 players 8:45 am
shotgun
7/1—2 Wally Wormburner Golf Tour (Juniors walking)-
56 players—8:00 am T-times
7/4— Fifth Annual 4th of July Scramble—12:30 pm shot-
gun 120 players (members)
7/18 & 7/9 - AACS—100 players 1:30 pm shotgun both
days
7/10 & 7/11—Member Shootout—48 players 7:51 am
T-times
7/15—S8t. Paul’s Tournament—120 players—8:45 am
shotgun
7/21—Golf Holiday Family Fun—120 players 8:45 am
Shotgun
7/124 & 7/25—Men’s Association Club Championship -32
players—7:51 am T-times

8/1—Dog Days of Summer Scramble—80 players—
7:25 am T-times (members)

8/12—Belin Church—100 players—1:30 pm Shotgun
8/14- MBAJGA—20 players walking - 1:30 pm T-times
8/19—Precious Blood Tournament—120 players 8:45
am shotgun

8/20—Ladies Club Sadie Hawkins—120 players 8:45
am shotgun (members)

8/28, 8/29, 8/30, 8/31—DuPont World Amateur—8:30
am each day shot gun

9/1 & 9/2—Men's Member/Guest—48 players-—8:00 am
T-times

9/14 & 9/15—Ladies Club Championship—40 players -
8:00 T-times

10/5 & 10/6—Ladies “The Cup” - 40 players—=8:00 am
T-times

10/6—MGAA Celebrity Golf Tournament—12-00 pm
T-times

12/15—16 Junior tournament—100 players each day—
8:00 T-times (walking)

Tradition Garden Club

By Nancy Main

The Tradition Garden Club had a full and excit-

ing year in 1999-2000. Our program included a visit to
the Poinsettia farm in Georgetown, the Magnolia Gar-
dens in Charleston, and the lovely grounds of the Arca-
dia Plantation. Other excellent programs on a variety of
gardening subjects from herbs to flower arranging and
planting, were presented at our meetings throughout the

year.

The Club donated a “Windmill Palmetto” tree
and had it planted at the entrance to the Community. At
Christmas, members decorated a Christmas tree for the
Hospice of Trees and then delivered it to the purchaser.
Members also placed Christmas decorations at the en-
trances to the Tradition, and on a number of street sign
Dposts.

A year-ending luncheon will be held in May at
Pawleys Plantation to install a new slate of officers.

If you are new to the community, or if you are
living here and have not joined us, we invite you to join
us in September.
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First Annual Member/Spouse Tournament

Al and Betty Ruff

Bob and Mary Ann Keller
Harry and Joanne Stewart

Pat and Fay Donovan
Kelly and Gail McLaughlin

Bill and Jeanette Renault

Moe and Sandy Blais

Stu and Peggy Spangler

First Annual Member/Spouse
Tournament—~February 3. 2000

The first Member/Spouse Tournament was a success
with 32 teams participating. Players were treated to a beau-
tiful sunny South Carolina day! The final results were: 1st:
Bobbic & Phil Fleiss; 2nd: Joanne & Harry Stewart; 3rd:
Sharon & Dave Delaney; 4th: Gail & Kelly McLaughlin;
5th: Fay & Pat Donovan; 6th: Jan and John Hussey; Tth:
Jeanette & Bill Renault; 8th: Veronica & Jerry Bucello; 9th:

‘ Suzanne & Wayne Conrad; 10th: Peggy & Stu Spangler.

Tom Strasser, Closest to Pim: No. 2: Jan Hussey for the ladies and Harry
Bobbie & Phil Fleiss Stewart for the men. No. 5: Jerry Bucello for the men. No.
12: Connie Hazard for the ladies and Bob Bisbano for the
men. No. 15: Ellen Ronan for the ladies and Harry Stewart
for the men.

Harry Stewart
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Tradition Ladies Club News

by Ginni Swenson

With the advent of an early spring, the course
has been jumping with a record number of member
players and, of course, the tourist packages! I am happy
to report on our successful first tournament...the Mem-
ber/Member, chaired by Bev Brown. We worried
about the weather, but if turned out PERFECT! And the
surprise men’s fashion show was a “scream”; very mno-
vative. Winners were: Ist—Sandy Blais and Nancie
Gaffney; 2nd—Bev Brown and Jan Hussey; 3rd—Polly
Huish and Peggy Spangler; 4th—Linda Bowers and
Betty Ruff: 5th—Suzanne Strasser and Ginni Swenson;
6th—Rachael Coletti and Trudy Hart. Closest to the
Pin—# 2 Hole—Rosemary Gallagher; #12 hole—Donna
Culver. Most accurate drive—Genie Burg, Longest
Drive—Suzanne Strasser.

For weekly tournaments, we have had maxi-
mum turnouts. Most recently, the women participated
in a Mini-Hole Match Play Event, where they played
three, 6-hole mini matches within their foursomes.
They garnered points for every hole won, :and bonus
points for a 6-hole match win. In the “A” flight, Trudy
Hart and Debbie Massie tied for st place with 16 1/2
points each. “B” Flight winners were Nancie Gaffney
(1st place) and Mary Graef (2nd place). “C” Flight win-
ners were Mary Ann Keller (Ist) and Elaine Brush
{(2nd). “D” Flight was led by Pat Shriver (1st) and Bev
Brown (2Znd).

Members of the Tradition Ladies Golf Associa-
tion regularly participate in the Myrtle Beach Ladies
Golf Invitational tournaments, which take place along
the Grand Strand during the golf season. And we are
winning!H

On February 1st at Litchfield Golf and Country
Club, Connie Hazard, playing in Flight “B”, placed sec-
ond in the Low Gross category. In the “E” Flight, Ginni
Swenson placed first in the Low Gross catggory, with
Betty Ruff winning Low Puit total in the same: category.

On March 29th at Rolling Hiils Golf{Club, Suz-
anne Strasser placed second in her Flight, Low Net cate-
gory.

On April 11th, eight ladies played at a State
Tournament at the Country Club of South Carolina.
Three of our members were winners— Maureen Lem-
pert—1st Low Gross in her flight; Connie Hazard—2nd
Low Gross in her flight; Jane Thomas—1Ist Low Gross

in her fhght.

On April 26th, five ladies participated in an Invita-
tional Tournament at Bay Tree Golf Club. Jan Hussey lost
first low net on a match of cards, winning second low net
in the Second Flight. Ginni Swenson won second low net
in the Fifth Flight.

Tradition Men’s Club News
by Harry Stewart

Second Annual Ice Bow! Tournament—The Ice
Bowl Tournament vs. Prestwick Country Club lived up to its
name. Although the first round at the Tradition on January
17th was played with the temperature in the 50’s, the second
round at Prestwick on the 24th was a survival test with the
temperature in the 30°s plus rain! The third round on January
28th at the Tradition was a balmy 28 degrees. The Tradition
team made a gallant comeback to win 10 of 16 points during
the final round. But it wasn’t enough as Prestwick prevailed
17 1/2 points to Tradition’s 14 1/2 points. We must wait un-
til next year to bring the Ice Bowl Trophy to the Tradition
Club trophy case. Congratulations to the Prestwick team, we
all had a great time. Our restaurant staff is to be commended
for the great dinner after the final round.

Third Annual Gold Cup Tournament— The Gold
Cup Tournament is a four round event. The final round was
played February 23rd. This year’s champion ion, Jim Mokh-
dor, also won the event in 1999. Congratulations to Jim and
all the competitors for a fine, well-fought tournament! Ist—
Jim Molidor; 2nd—Jim Conway; 3rd—Moe Blais; 4th—Ron
Belbutoski; 5th—Frank Walsh; 6th—Norm Nuding; 7th—
Bob Keller; 8th—Wes Benefield; 9th—Phil Fleiss; 10th—
Jack Sullivan.

World Tour Quting—The World Tour golf outing
was on February 29th with blue skies and temperature in the
70°s. Everyone was impressed with the course layout and
condition. The turnout was great with 72 players participat-
ing. We played the “Open” and “Championship” courses. [
think all players are looking forward o a return visit to this
beautiful facility. Many of the players made a full day of it
by meeting at Fins for dinner. A “Tip of the Hat” to Corky
Raab for organizing the event.

Third Annual Black Tee Tournament—The Black
Tee Tournament, a two round event, was played this year on
April 5th and 12th. This year’s winner, Allan McDonald,
braved strong winds for the first day with a 79. The ideal
conditions during the second round were just right for Allan
as he cruised to victory. Congratulations to all players for a
great tournament. First—Alan McDonald; Second-Dick Ha-
jec; Third—Autry Moore; Fourth—Carl Mitchell; Fifth—
Bob Bisbano; (Tie) - Pete Mohan.

Congratulations to Frank Gambeski who
made 2 hole-in-one on hole Number 12 , Sunday, April

16¢h!
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Getting to Know Our Neighbors

by Jeoan Murren

Gloria and Frank Walsh have lived in the Tradition
since 1998, coming from southern New Jersey. They spent
the first six months in South Carolina living in the Myrtle
Beach area while their home on Tradition Club Drive was
being built.

While living in Ohio in 1981, Gloria attended a
pressed flower workshop at a local Garden Club, and was
instantly intrigued by the creative possibilities to be
achieved with pressed flowers. She bought books for sug-
gestions, experimented with various types of arrangements,
and became passionate on the subject. She began entering
flower shows, including the largest one in the United
States, sponsored by The Pennsylvania Horticulture Soci-
ety . The first few years Gloria didn’t win any prizes, but
honed her skills and became more adept with her arrange-
ments. Her first prize was a blue ribbon won for a lamp-
shade decorated with pressed flowers. This was the begin-
ning of many awards received for her work.

While exhibiting at the PA Horticulture Society,
Gloria’s work caught the eye of Nobuo Sugino, a Japanese
artist who built a museum in Japan just to exhibit work
done with pressed flowers. Gloria was one of seven or
eight American artists whose work was selected for inclu-
sion in this museum. Mr. Sugino also published a beautiful
colored book of his selections. Three of her arrangements
are shown in the book, including a magnificent peacock
with the plumage made from pampas grass flowers, the
body from a large tulip petal and a hydrangea petal forming
the head. This was all mounted on a piece of rice paper
and framed.

Another picture in the book is a basket of flowers
mounted on a nautical chart. Prior to retirement Gloria and
Frank did a great deal of sailing on their yacht, and Gloria
occasionally uses nautical backgrounds for her arrange-
ments.

Gloria’s creativity is evident in the varied back-
grounds used for her pictures, from oriental scenes done on
rice paper to fascinating wildlife arrangements mounted on
subtle wallpaper. One of Gloria’s arrangements is done on
black velvet using assorted pansies, oleander blossoms,
clover and hydrangea petals. A small three-part oriental
screen on which Gloria created a life-like blue bird and a
butterfly won a first place award. Another favorite is a pic-
ture of her grandson playing on the beach, which she
mounted on mat paper and surrounded with delicate blos-
soms.

Gloria grows all her own flowers for pressing, and
is always on the lookout for interesting weeds, ferns and
wildflowers. She keeps several phone books in her car just
in case she happens to come across a particularly attractive
weed at the side of the road. She currently has

approximately 30 telephone books filled with wild
flowers in various stages of drying. The flowers must
be picked prior to reaching their peak, and must be ab-
solutely dry when picked. The dried flowers are glued
on the background of choice, allowed to dry, sprayed
with acrylic, and framed. They can be preserved for
up to two years before using.

Frank Walsh, an avid golfer, is also a very tal-
ented artist. His oil and watercolor paintings are
prominently displayed in their home.

It was a pleasure to see the work of this very
talented couple.

Our own Martin Robic and Bill

Renault will be starring in the next production at
the Murrells Inlet Community Center Theatre.

“Broadway at the Inlet” opens on May 5th
with showings on the 6th, 11th, 12th, 13th at 8:00 pm,
and on May 7th and 14th at 3:00 pm. Ticket price is
$8.00 and there is limited seating,

This production is a musical review of the
songs you know and love from the 20’s to the 90°s.

Come on out and support your community and
your neighbors!

Litchfield Road Maintenance

District
By Dick Albright

Litchfield Company executives met with George-
town County Planning Commission representatives in
March to discuss the new road to run between Will-
brook Blvd. and Sandy Island Rd. The road, to be built
by Litchfield Company as a commitment set forth in
the original Willbrook Planned Unit Development
(PUD), will provide access to the new Middle School.
After the road is completed, road maintenance will be
turned over to the County. The Road Maintenance Dis-
trict (Le. the Tradition homeowners, among others)
will have no maintenance obligations for the new road.
Work on the road is still temporarily "on hold" to re-
solve the issue with the Red-cockaded woodpecker
(endangered species). Resolution is expected within
the month.

On a related road maintenance matter, patch pav-
ing work to fill a sizable "dip" on the Southbound lane
of Kings River Rd. at the end of the Willbrook Planta-
tion white fence is scheduled for completion in April or
early May. Potholes in the middle of Kings River Rd.
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First Tradition Open Tennis Tournament

The First Tradition Tennis Tournament
was held this past February. According to the
Toumnament Directors, Dale Gambrell and Moe
Blais, there was a significant turnout. Four
events were held, Women's Doubles, Men's
Singles, Men’s Doubles, and Mixed Doubles.
The team of Joan Gonzalez and Judy Migas
won the Women's Doubles 6-1, 4-6, 6-4. Bill
Graef outlasted a large field of players to win
the Men's Singles finals in a very close match 6-
4, 6-4. John Hoover and Bill Johnston were a
very formidable team and won the Men's Dou-
bles 6-1. The other team had to withdraw from
their match because of injury. Moe and Sandy
Blais played an outstanding team on a very
windy day and won their Mixed Doubles match
6-1, 6-3.

Since the tournament started there has
been increased activity at the tennis courts and
there are some excellent players. This tourna-
ment shows that there is interest in playing ten-
nis here at the Tradition . A list of Tradition
tennis players is available. If anyone would like
to obtain this list, or wish to add a name to the

Women’s Doubles—Joan
Gonzalez and Judy Migas

Men’s Singles—Bill Graef

Men’s Doubles . B,
! . iist, please contact Moe Blais (237-3925). Mixed Counles
John Hoover and Bill Johnston A special thanks goes out to Walt Mur- Moe and Saglclip Blais
ren for all the work he has done to update and y
maintain the tennis facility.
Litchfield Area

Litchfield By the Sea Community
“See and Do’s” of Interest

| Association
| . Mav 6—"Blessing of the Inlet” in Murrells Inlet - at
- 22nd Annuai Meeting to be held Belin Mothodist Church from 9:00 am till 4:00 pm.
May 6, 2000 Mav-—Free Concert—Charleston Symphony Orches-
: : . tra, Cultural Council of Georgetown County (please
. Check in begax:ﬁs at 9:00 am call for time and date at 527-2822)
in the Ballroom at Litchfield Beach and | May 13—"Made in the Shade” Concert Series -
Golf Resort Strings in the Round—Kaminski House Museum call

546-7706 for times.

June 1 through June 4— Annual LPGA City of Hope
Myrtle Beach Classic at Wachesaw East Golf Course.
June 24—Annual Harborwalk Festival in Georgetown
(call Peggy Wayne at 546-1511 for times)

June 25— Amnual Harborwalk Boat Race, East Bay
Park (call Peggy Wayne at 546-1511 for times)

Meeting starts at 10:00 am

The primary purpose of this meeting is to elect di-
rectors, vote on a tax resolution for the year ending De-
cember 31, 2000, vote on an amendment to the Master

Deed, and to transact any other business that may be prop-

erly brought before the meeting.
Dick Hajec is a nominee for the Board and will be

a fine representative for us.

July 4th—Annual 4th of July Parade held in Pawleys
Island.
July 4th—Annual 4th of July Boat Parade in Murrells

Inlet.



TELEPHONE DIRECTORY UPDATE

4-20-2000

237-2324
235-9887
235-0441
UNLISTED
235-3796

235-2063

235-9370
235-9493
DELETE

237-8167
235-8066
979-6151
DELETE

235-2990
DELETE
235-3767
235-9263

235-8718
235-3954

DELETE
235-8701
235-0354
235-2642
235-9257
235-9931
979-0184
235-3397
DELETE
235-2071
235-2372
235-0468
235-0118
235-2021
235-3793

237-7633
237-9973

AGETT, LEE(TG53)

ALLEN, MARK & VICKI(TG52)

BAIRD, EVERT & JOYCE(HP131)
BOWMAN, GREG(HP54)

BROCKINGTON, CJITGI31)

CHANDLER, TOM & KELLY(TG57)
COBURN, WARREN & JEANNE(TG67)
COLLIS, MARTYN & MARGARET(TG122)
CONFER, CHESTER & PHYLLIS(HP92)
COURTS, VIRGIL & JOYCE(HP91)
CRAIG, LARIE & SHARON(WP13)
CULPEPPER, MARION & MILDRED(TG6)
DARRAH, TOM & LORRIE(WP147)
DODSON, ELLIOTT & DARLENE(TG19)
DRAKE, STEVEN & CAROL(TG7)

DYER, JOHN(TG122)

EDOM, JOHN & SUZANNE(TG115)
FENDLER, DON & JEANETTE(TG143)
FREYBERGER, TOM & PAULA(HP97)
HOPPER, SHELBY(HP97)

HOUSTON, CYNTHIA(TG72)

HUNT, MIKE & KATHY(TG96)

HUSSEY, JOHN & JAN(LO33)

ILDERTON, KEN & DEBI(TG108)
INGRAM, SONNY(TGS)

JACCARINA, VIOLA

KNODEL, FRED & BETTY(LO57)

KURUC, NICK & APRIL(LOS)

LAGAN, BILL & MARGI(LO44)
MACSORLEY, ROY & KATHY(LO37)
MISHIK, BILL & TERESA(TG113)
NANCE, JIM & WANDA(TG1)

PALISIN, TIM & NANCY(TG97)
PALISON, JIM & NANCY(TG115)

PHARR, GENE & KAY(TG10)Change of address
PRESTIE, JIM & CHAYA((HP93)

PRIZIO, BILL & SUSAN(WP5)
ROBERSON, LANNY & PATSY(TG95)
RUFF, AL & BETTY(TG69)Change of address
SEEGER, TOM & LINDA(WP24)

SIEBERT, THOMAS & ELSIE(TG100)
SILLETTL PETER & DAMARIS(WP9)
SPANGLER, STU & PEGGY(TG93)Change of address
STRATTON, ROGER(HP88)

TREFFER, BROUGH & JUANITA(TG138)
VANDERSCHAAF, DEREK & KAREN(WP13)
WIKLENDT, ED & CHRIS(WP57)
WILLIAMS, KERRY & MARIE(TG2)

13 CRAB TRAP COURT

747 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
1492 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
114 BOATMEN DRIVE

282 HISTORIC LANE

30 CRAB TRAP COURT

933 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
398 HISTORIC LANE

45 COBBLESTONE DRIVE

59 COBBLESTONE DRIVE

74 BASKETMAKER COURT
71 MONARCH COURT

21 DEACON DRIVE

75 BASKETMAKER COURT

29 DISCOVERY LANE
34 DISCOVERY LANE

127 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
1081 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
11 SHRIMP NET COURT

1071 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
1054 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
50 BASKETMAKER COURT

30 HESTON COURT

74 ALEXANDER GLENNIE DRIVE
1589 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE

32 THRASHER COURT

968 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE

20 DEACON DRIVE

21 SHRIMP NET COURT

37 BASKETMAKER COURT
29 COBBLESTONE COURT
156 SANDFIDDLER DRIVE
67 HISTORIC LANE

959 TRADITION CLUB DRIVE
33 BROOKRIDGE LANE

28 SHRIMP NET COURT
212 SANDFIDDLER DRIVE
29 HISTORIC LANE

101 COBBLESTONE DRIVE
301 HISTORIC LANE

286 SANDFIDDLER DRIVE
12 PATRIOT LANE

34 DEACON DRIVE

PLEASE CALL ANN ENGLISH, AT 235-2019, WITH ANY ADDITIONS OR CHANGES



AROUND AMD ABOUT THE TRADITION

Dr. Neil 8. Fico

235-3426

Experience the difference chiropractic care can

make in your lifel Bring an end to your pain and

continue living life to its fullest - all without the
side effects of drugs and invasive surgery.

Visit Litchfield’s only total care chiropractic
health facility dedicated to providing long-term

health solutions through the latest, most
effective chiropractic technigues and
rehabilitative therapies.

Free Exam &
Consultation
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“The Natural Answer To A Healthier You”

Litchfield Village Pawleys Island

www.ficochiropractic.com

Tradition Yard Sale

Rain, rain go away, come again another day.
That's what Tradition residents were saying at 6: 00 AM
on April 15th. Then on April 29th the 2nd Annual Yard
Sale opened to clear skies with 35 spaces filled with
treasures and other goodies provided by approximately
45 residents. Although the kitchen sink did not get sold
this year, the McLaughlin’s sold everything that they had
and the Hussey’s were minus just one item for a com-
plete sellout. Again a large crowd attended this years
sale and many sales were made before the opening bell
sounded. A good time was had by all who attended
whether buyer or seller, with the sun shinning and no
bugs biting.

The Social Committee sends appreciation to Ron
Mokrynka, Tom Cardea, Nancie Gaffney, Dick Albright,
Jack Sullivan, Marsha Glashagel, Ginni Swenson, Janice
Owens and Stu Spangler for helping to make this years
event a very successful one.

Tradition Putter’s Contest

The Second Annual Tradition Putters Contest was
held Friday, April 28th at the Inlet Adventure Miniature
Golf Course and we calculated it took over 2500 putts to
conclude the tournament. The event attracted 61 partici-
pants who enjoyed putting as well as a fun filled tailgate
party. The first place finisher in the woman’s division
was Marita Vercelotti with a score of 38. The first place
finisher in the men’s division with a low score of 37 was
Kurt Fuller. The second place finishers were Donna
Culver and John Hussey. Frank Gambeski and Elaine
Brush finished in third place. Plaques were awarded to
the first place finishers, and gift certificates for the Tradi-
tion Pro Shop were awarded to all finalists. The Social
Committee appreciates the assistance provided by Frank
and Judy Gambeski on this project.

By Moe Blais
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